Woodland Primary School

Flinton Grove, HULL, HU9 5SN **Tel:** 01482 787000

Email: admin@woodland.het.academy

Website: www.woodland.org.uk
Headteacher: Mrs M Dodson



Tuesday 5th November 2024



Dear parents and carers,

On Tuesday 12th November, we are inviting children to wear 'odd socks' to school as part of the Anti Bullying Alliance's national campaign to raise awareness of bullying.

Children in Years 1-6 will participate in a whole school assembly discussing the important messages around bullying and to encourage people to express themselves and celebrate their individuality.

Kind regards

M. Rodson

Mrs Dodson Headteacher













